Henry Mollett was the greeter.

Sharon Treadway spoke about the plans for the Pal’s night scheduled for Friday, December 28, 2018 at
the Council Bluffs Country Club. Please RSVP and pre-pay the $30 per person ($60 per couple) before
December 11™ (our last regular meeting of the year). Make checks payable to CB Cosmo Club.

Please bring new Men’s and Women’s underwear and socks to the next meeting on the 11" of
December at Village Inn.

Bell Ringing occurred at JC Penney on the 24" of November. Another successful community event.
Good work everyone.

Next Federation Meeting will be Saturday January 19, 2019 at Fremont, Nebraska. There will be a group
of members going to the meeting.

The Federation Convention will be held in Council Bluffs on Friday and Saturday which is April 20" and
21%, Itis scheduled to be held at Hilton Garden Motel.

A Christmas Gift was presented to Sissy — owner of the Spillway for her support of the club.

No BIO was presented as Dave Ryan could not attend the meeting

The 7" D.A.D. was completed with a family from Malvern. The child is Sawyer who is 5 years old.
$1,000 was provided toward the dog. Of the 7 families, 4 now have dogs and 3 are waiting and/or
working on fund raising for the dog.

After Kent Stopak provided the treasurer’s report, Matt Shultz asked the club if there were any items
that needed repaired and/or replaced since we currently have excess funds. Items discussed were
Pancake Grill repair, our Westfair Carts, and a Generator. Larry Taylor said that he has a Generator that
the club can use as needed.

Fundraiser Committee continues to work on the various events. There is NO fundraiser committee
meeting in December this year. Work continues for both the 2019 Pancake Feed scheduled for Thursday
March 14™ at St. John Lutheran Church. The Home Show is scheduled for Friday, Saturday, and Sunday
April 12, 13, and 14" of April 2019.

Arlo Burk will be the COD for the next meeting on December 11" at the Village Inn at 7am. This will be
the last meeting of the calendar year. Greeter is Rod Miller. Next donation is to Children’s Square.

Eric Vacanti won the ticket draw. There was no winner of the “NUT”.
A special note, Arlo Burk’s band will be playing on New Year’s Eve night at the Spillway.

Presented — Doug Moore — Secretary.



